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The New Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) 

The situation around COVID-19 is evolving daily. According to our local public health department 
in Santa Cruz, the virus is non-lethal to the majority of patients and many do not require medical 
oversight. However, the communities our members care for, such as elderly citizens and individuals 
with disabilities or pre-existing medical conditions, are vulnerable and at-risk. In our line of work 
especially, we want to do everything we can to protect others—ourselves, our clients, and our 
communities. We encourage you to take a balanced approach with proper and reasonable safety 
measures, including preparing yourselves with the knowledge you need to continue serving 
vulnerable populations without interruption. 

If you’re a nonprofit and a member of NIA, please contact your insurance broker with questions 
about your policy. Your broker has the expertise and responsibility to help you understand your 
coverages.   

If you are a broker, please log into the Broker Portal for more information. 

If your nonprofit is not a member of the Nonprofits Insurance Alliance and you’d like to learn 
more about joining our community, please check out our list of coverages, as well as the 
benefits of membership. 

http://santacruzhealth.org/Portals/7/Pdfs/Coronavirus/COVID-19%20PR%203-9-20%20FINAL.pdf
http://santacruzhealth.org/Portals/7/Pdfs/Coronavirus/COVID-19%20PR%203-9-20%20FINAL.pdf
https://secure.insurancefornonprofits.org/login.cfm?_ga=2.39879271.47882280.1583767395-616778327.1582671474
https://insurancefornonprofits.org/coverages/list-of-coverages/
https://insurancefornonprofits.org/benefits-of-membership/
https://insurancefornonprofits.org/benefits-of-membership/

